
Albrech Wagner 

Directeur de DESY 

 

Dear Olivier, 

 

this is indeed very sad news, especially as Bernard was really not old. 

I have profited a lot from his wisdom when I found myself suddenly at the 

head of DESY and had very good contacts with him. I was very grateful for 

what he taught me and carefully listened to his opinions. 

 

Please convey my sincere condolence to his son and family. 

 

Best regards 

Albrecht 
 


